
 
 

 
  

Sat 25th May 10:15am CC v Julians School at 
Rosendale Road 

27th May – 
Mon 3rd June 

 
Tues 28th May 
– Fri 31st May 

May Half Term 
 

Mr Brady’s May Half Term  
Sports Camp - Corpus Christi 

School Trent Rd 
 

Tues 4th June Children return to school 

Thurs 6th June Reception Trip to Bocketts 
Farm 

Mon 10th June 
Fri 14th June 

Year 5 Residential Trip 

Newsletter 24 th  May 2024 
Issue 32 

 Event Two 

 Event Three 

From the Headteachers 

Announcements 

 DATES TO REMEMBER 

After School Care Club Contact Numbers: 07727 658527 Corpus Christi Trent Road, 0204 534 2581 Corpus Christi Trintiy Rise 

 

 
 

 

Wellbeing Award 
 
Corpus Christi School has applied for a Wellbeing award to recognise 
and accredit some of the work we are doing supporting children, 
families and staff with their wellbeing and mental health.  Part of this 
award involves setting up a working party of parents who may have 
an interest or expertise in wellbeing and mental health. If you would 
like to join the working party, please email any enquiries to Mrs 
Smart directly on ksmart@corpus-christi.org.uk 
An initial survey will also be sent to all pupils, parents and staff after 
half term and then again towards the end of the autumn term to 
track school initiatives. Please look out for this after half term. 
 
Online Safety Meeting Monday 8th July 

 

There will be a meeting for parents on online safety at St Martins in 
the Fields and we strongly encourage you to attend, irrespective of 
the age of your child.  Online behaviour and access to mobile phones 
is a continuing challenge we face with children and young people. 
We are delighted to have a guest speaker, Karl Hopwood, who has a 
wealth of experience in this field. Karl is an independent e-safety 
expert, he is a member of UKCCIS (UK Council for Child Internet 
Safety) and sits on the advisory board for the UK Safer Internet 
Centre and the education advisory board for CEOP.  As an ex primary 
headteacher, he continues to work closely with children, young 
people, parents, and teachers to develop safer online behaviours and 
the promotion of digital literacy. 

The meeting for parents will take place at 9.15am, the hall will be 
open from 9am, to give time for parents to arrive from the main site. 
The meeting will approximately 50 minutes and then Year 5 and 6 
will be attending a workshop afterwards. 
A survey will be going out to parents after half term, to gauge 
parent’s opinions on the use of mobile phones for children and young 
people. 
 
Don Rae Academy Monday 8th July 
 
We are delighted to invite back the Don Rae Academy, who led a 
successful Chinese New Year workshop in the spring term for infant 
classes.  In celebration of the summer Olympic Games in Paris, junior 
classes will have a day of dance workshops which will culminate in a 
showcase for parents in the afternoon, on the field at St Martins in 
the Field.  The parents’ association will be serving refreshments, and 
we hope you can join us from 2pm.  Parents are welcome to collect 

infant children from the main site if this is convenient but would 
need to let their child’s class teacher know time of collection. 
 

 

May Half Term 
 

The school will be closed for half term from 
Mon 27th May – Mon 3rd June inclusive.   

 

Children return to school Tuesday 4th June. 
 

Year 6 Residential Trip 
 

Our Year 6 have enjoyed a very active trip to 
Little Canada on the Isle of Wight rounding off 

the week with the much sought after disco!  
 

We hope you have enjoyed following their 
adventures on Instagram as much as we have. 

 

We thank all the staff who have had time away 
from their families to ensure the children have 

the opportunity of this residential trip. 
 

 

End of Term Closure 
Please ensure you see the email sent today 

from the Co-Head Teachers regarding end of 
term closure for the whole school. 



 
 

 

  
 

 
 
 
 
  

 
 
  

CLASS % 

13 100 

14 100 

8 99.1 

10 99.1 

6 98.1 

3 98.0 

7 97.8 

11 97.8 

12 97.7 

9 96.9 

2 95.7 

1 95.6 

15 95.6 

N 93.0 

4 92.7 

Term Dates for the 2024-2025 are now 
published on the school’s website, click 

here to view. 
 

 

 
 

Attendance 
Monday 20th May – Friday 

23rd May 2024 
 

 

 

Congratulations to Classes 13 & 
14 on their 100% attendance. 

Whole school average this week 
97% 

Child of the Week for the week 
ending 

Friday 17th May 2024 

Nursery  Caleb A 

Class 1 Rozie M 

Class 2 Emily C 

Class 3  Ezekiel D 

Class 4  Angelo-Luigi F 

Class 5 Darell B 

Class 6 Jessica A 

Class 7  Sol P L 

Class 8 Charlotte B 

Class 9 Jowell C M 

Class 10 Alexander Z 

Class 11 Masis M 

Class 12 Niyah-Rae L 

Class 13 Vesper S-N 

Class 14 Thea M 

 

If you have any concerns regarding the welfare and safety of any child at Corpus Christi School, please do not hesitate to contact one 

of our Safeguarding Officers.  Any issue will be dealt with in the strictest confidence.   

Mrs J Connery, Mr R Coyle, Mrs K Smart, Mrs S Cole or Ms S Ruiz  
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Parents’ Zone 
 

Dates for Your Diary 
 
 

Corpus Christi Parish Summer Fair 
Teddy Tombola  

Please use this half term to have a sort 
out for preloved toys and teddies for 

the fair. 
 

Donations of teddies/soft toys for the 
teddy tombola can be brought to both 

sites on Friday 7 June.   
 

Please give these a wash before 
donating if possible. 

 
We also need parent volunteers to 
help out with stalls please - sign up 

here or contact Colette on 
07757866158. 

 

*** 
 

Lolly Sales after school 
 

Friday 14th June 
Friday 21st June 

Lollies will be on sale after school 
on both school sites. 

 

 
 

Parents’ Association 

Educational Trips 
 

This year we have asked for £45.00 towards 
educational trips and visitors.  Please log 
onto your ParentPay account to make the 
payment before the start of the Summer 
Term if you have not already done so. 

 

Music 
 

Music charges for Summer Term 1 should 
now have been paid.  Remember that if you 
do not wish you child to continue with their 
individual lesson, six weeks’ notice is 
required in writing to office@corpus-
christi.org.uk 
 

Royal Academy of Music 
Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 

The final termly installment should be 
made this term if you have not already 

done so. 
 
 

From Fr Matthew 
 

Our two big parish fundraisers are coming 
up soon. The PARISH SUMMER FAIR will take 

place on Saturday 15th June from 11am 
until 5pm 

 and we’re going again with BOOGIE AND 
BALTI (AT ST MARTIN’SIN THE FIELD’S GIRLS 

SCHOOL) on Saturday 20th July.  
 

 Please save the dates, spread the word and 
bring friends to help raise funds for our 

parish. 

 

Service of Healing  
 

One 8th June at 3.00p.m there will be a service of healing for the sick in Corpus 
Christi Church and those wish to be anointed.  This will be followed by a cream tea 
in the church hall served by members of the SVP (Saint Vincent de Paul). 
The service is not just for the house bound but for anyone, regardless of their age, 
who wishes to experience God's healing in their life.  If anyone would like to attend 
but has difficulties with transport, they can contact John Bateson on 07722260434. 
 

London to Brighton Challenge 
Tomorrow 25th May, Jonny Breeze, dad 
to Sienna & Jasmine, will be attempting, 
or rather completing, his most 
ambitious running challenge yet.  Click 
this link for more about his story and 
how to donate, one of his chosen 
communities is our school so let us all 
get behind him in wishing him all the 
best on this challenge. 
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